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19 January 2022 
 
Senator the Hon Richard Colbeck 
Minister for Senior Australians and Aged Care Services 
 
Via email:  
Cc:    
  
 
Dear Minister Colbeck 
  
Thank you for your letter advising of your availability to attend a hearing of the Senate Select 
Committee on COVID-19 on Tuesday, 25 January 2022 between 12.30pm to 2.30pm. The committee 
has considered the letter and agreed to schedule a hearing at the proposed time. 
 
The committee secretariat will liaise with your office regarding arrangements for the hearing.  

If you or your office have any queries, please feel welcome to contact the Committee Secretary, 
Ms Jeanette Radcliffe, by email at covid.sen@aph.gov.au or by phone on (02) 6277 3892.  

Yours sincerely 

Senator Katy Gallagher 
Committee Chair 
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